
 

Independent Salary Commission Seeks Public 
Comment 

The Independent Salary Commission is seeking public comment from members of the public 
regarding the Mayor’s Salary for the next elected Mayor of Santa Fe pursuant to SFCC 
1987, § 6-19.2. 
 
Comment on the 5 pm April 30 meeting here.  

 

https://santafe.primegov.com/public/portal

